Peter Brigham

I believe that the 500 gallon per day use limit should be retained and that metering is the
appropriate way to monitor that.

I think that conservation is the best means of mitigation and that poorly conceived mitigation should
be avoided through cost benefit analysis and through certainty of success criteria.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.



